
 

NORTH READING HIGH SCHOOL 

STUDENT NOTICES 

October 6, 2020 – GOLD DAY 
COHORTS A/C 

 

Tomorrow, October 7th, is picture day.  Student pictures will be taken for packets and Student ID’s. 

If you are interested in joining the Yearbook Club please see Mrs. Boggs in room 201 this Friday (10/9/20) from 2:40-

2:50 pm.  

 

How can you learn about the Cold War, go for the gold, and indulge in junk food at the same time?  Come to 

Academic Decathlon's first hybrid meeting on Wednesday, October 7th after school in room 303 or via Google 

Meet.  Remote and in-person students are able to participate!  To learn more and get the Meet Link join our 

Google Classroom with code ny6lkhv or https://classroom.google.com/c/MTc3Njg2MDg4NzE2?cjc=ny6lkhv 

or use this meet link at 2:45 on Wednesday.  https://meet.google.com/lookup/bbdrrlzum3?authuser=0&hs=179 

 

Would you like to join Student Council?  Student Council works to enhance the NRHS community by planning 

many events.  We also connect with the community through service and attend several leadership conferences 

throughout the year. To grow our leadership skills.  It is an open council this year and anyone can join.  Join 

our Google classroom with the code 5irppa for all the info you need.  Our first meeting will be on Thursday, 

October 8th at 2:50 p.m.  We will meet via the google meet (use the google classroom code).  You must join our 

meeting outside of the building on your own device! 

 

All 9th grade students should check their email. Your mentor has reached out and is waiting to hear back from 

you!  

 

Please remember to fill out the Daily Health Screener the morning of coming into the building for school.  You 

do not need to fill it out if you are remote.  To easily access the Daily Health Screener on your phone, open the 

link, click on the box with an arrow pointing up at the bottom of your phone, scroll down and click on “add to 

home screen.” 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfO5GlxKu6UG7yPpygFBbVA88Qfb4M5ufMi4gJDjCfrPQ

O4YQ/viewform 

 

Students from the RISE program will be going around to each classroom during the powerblock/lunch times 

with a food cart filled with snacks and beverages.  All snacks will be $1.00 and beverages will be $2.00.  Cash 

only (no bills larger than a $5 please).  You will not be able to use your lunch account for the food cart. 

 

ELECTIONS:  Elections for Class Officers, Reps to the School Committee and Reps to the School Council are 

coming up will be Oct 7th (cohort A) and Oct 8th (cohort B).  Students who will not be in the building those 

days will be invited to vote electronically.  Class officers work with their peers on fundraising and community 

building for their particular class.  Representatives to the School Committee work with Dr. Daly and the School 

Committee.  Representatives to the School Council work with Mr. Loprete and the faculty and parent 

representatives on issues related to the high school. 

Please see Ms. St. Arnaud if you have any questions. 

 

Attention Juniors: 

https://classroom.google.com/c/MTc3Njg2MDg4NzE2?cjc=ny6lkhv
https://meet.google.com/lookup/bbdrrlzum3?authuser=0&hs=179
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfO5GlxKu6UG7yPpygFBbVA88Qfb4M5ufMi4gJDjCfrPQO4YQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfO5GlxKu6UG7yPpygFBbVA88Qfb4M5ufMi4gJDjCfrPQO4YQ/viewform


 

Registration period for the PSAT Exam is now open!   Please note that due to current COVID-19 safety 

guidelines the administration of the PSAT is only being offered to NRHS students in the 11th Grade. 

Current 10th grade students will have the opportunity to take the PSAT Exam in October of 2021.   
Day/Date:  Saturday, October 17, 2020 
Cost: $35 
Deadline to register: Sunday, October 4th  
Please note that the school will be following the district’s COVID-19 guidelines during the administration of the 

exam.  This will include the wearing of masks by students and proctors when entering the building and during 

the exam.  For more information and to sign up, please look for an email sent from Guidance. If you do not see 

the email or if you have any questions, please stop by the Guidance Office. 

 

Students who took Drawing and Painting and Foundations of Art with Mr. Dexter last year are encouraged to 

retrieve their folder and incomplete art projects from room AR-8. Art projects such as the musician portraits and 

the remixed paintings have so much potential and need to be completed! Mr. Dexter can assist you with 

materials if needed.  
 


